
Cal Poly Students 'Learn by Moving' 25-ton Tree http://www.calpolynews.calpoly.edu/news_releases/2008/March/coral... 

Skip to Content 

Search Cal Poly News

News 
Ca l i f o rn i a P o l y t e c h n i c S t a t e Un i v e rs i t y 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Teresa Hendrix | 805-756-7255 | thendrix@calpoly.edu 

MEDIA ADVISORY – PHOTO/VIDEO OPPORTUNITY 

Cal Poly Students ‘Learn by Moving’ 25-Ton Tree Wednesday 

WHAT: Cal Poly Students will work with Valley Crest professionals and heavy construction equipment to transplant 
a 25-ton Coral Tree. 

WHEN: Wednesday, March 5, 10 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

WHERE: Cal Poly Environmental Horticultural Science Unit/Cal Poly Leaning Pine Arboretum. 

(Take Highway One to the Highland Drive entrance to campus; turn left on Via Carta. EHS unit is at the west end of 

Via Carta.) 

WHY: The 25-ton Coral tree has outgrown its surroundings. Valley Crest landscape company will be on campus with 

its equipment to show Cal Poly Landscape Architecture, Construction Management, and EHS students how to 
successfully relocate the huge tree. 

SCHEDULE: 10 a.m.-10:30 a.m., tree moving. 11 a.m. – noon, tours of Leaning Pine Arboretum. Cal Poly 

professors and students and Valley Crest officials will be on hand for interviews. 

For additional details or technical information on Valley Crest or Valley Crest equipment needed for the move, 

contact Cheryl Steelberg, csteelberg@valleycrest.com, 818-737-2622. 
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